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To, 25-04-2024
Group Director,

MDOG Group Office,

U.R Satellite Center

ISRO, Bangalore.

Dear Sir,

Sub: Requesting Permission for an Industrial Visit- Regarding

Reference: Mail dated as on 27-12-2023

With reference to above, we seek your permission for an Industrial Visit on behalf of the
Electrical and Electronics Engineering department at your esteemed organization. We strongly
believe that this opportunity would greatly benefit our student's academic growth and
enrich their knowledge in detail regarding the spacecraft launchers, space science activities in
the field of Electrical and Electronics Engineering. In this context, the second year students of
Electrical and Electronics Engineering desire to visit the ISRO center on 29" and 30" of May,
2024. The total number of Students would be approximately 120(60 students per day)
accompanied by two faculty for each day.

Kindly grant us the permission for the industrial visit and If any changes in the date, please do
inform. We look forward to a positive reply from your side.

Thanking you,

New Horizon Knowledge Park
Ring Road, Bellandur Post, Near Marathalli, Bangalore, India. Pin- 560103
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